
President William Ruto has today expressed his support for the official policy of

United States President Donald Trump, which recognizes only male and female

sexes. This stance is regrettable. 

This kind of rhetoric inflames hatred toward the LGBTQi community in Kenya.

It’s disappointing to see a President using the pulpit to propagate harmful beliefs

that marginalize certain groups of people. Such remarks only serve to perpetuate

prejudice and discrimination, undermining efforts toward equality and inclusion

for all individuals, regardless of sexual orientation or gender identity.

We call upon our leaders to advocate for equality, diversity, and acceptance of

all individuals, regardless of their sexual orientation.
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PRESS STATEMENT

26th January, 2025

PRESIDENT RUTO'S SUPPORT OF TRUMP’S
TWO SEXES POLICY IS REGRETTABLE

Sincerely,

Harrison Mumia
President, Atheists In Kenya Society

@atheistsinkenya


